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Quote of 

the month: 

“To me, life is a gift, and it's a blessing to just be alive. And each person should 

learn what a gift it is to be alive no matter how tough things get.” 

– Tony Bennett 

February in Review 

February was a fast and great month for our club. We made the best of meeting on Zoom by having some great, 

inspiring, and well-known speakers visit our club. Dr. Andrew Weaver started off the month by giving us a very 

informative and hopeful speech about the state of the climate crisis. Then we were visited by our former District 

Governor, Craig Gillis who gave us some stats about our own club that I think we should all fine very humbling. 

Craig even went as far to sing us a lovely? Song. We then had our wonderful past club member, William 

Litchfield, join us to speak about his new role at the BC Cancer Foundation. William delivered a very passionate 

and hopeful presentation. Our last speaker of the month is Fred Fox of the Terry Fox Foundation. Fred visited 

our club as a guest before and we are happy to have him come via Zoom to present this time. If there was one 

thing our speakers all had in common this month, it was hope. Something we could all use a little of right now as 

we continue to navigate life though a global pandemic. As much fun as we were having online, we were also 

having fun in-person. Members of our club helped out at the Camp Caillet Scout Camp and our club has returned 

to participating in making breakfasts for our community members in need out of the Salvation Army’s Kitchen. 

Members of our club are also set to help Stephen out at the Coldest Night of the Year on February 26th. 
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Fact of the 

month: 

Since it started, the Terry Fox Foundation has raised over 850 M to fight cancer! 

March Birthdays and Anniversaries: 

March 12th – Joy Cameron 

March 13th – Rachel Robertson  

March 1st  – Ralph and Valery Lemmon 

Upcoming Meetings and Events: 

 

March 3rd – Laurie Shaw and Deryck Cowling, Nanaimo-Ladysmith Retired Teachers Association. 

March 10th – Rotary Information.  

March 17th – Judy Fainstein, The Climate Reality Project. 

March 24th – MLA Adam Walker, Parksville Qualicum. 

March 31st – Rob Shaw, political columnist and CHEK News Anchor (tentative).  

Social: March 17th Green Beers – Location TBD 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

Duty Roster Greeter Cash Sgt. Arms Introductions Inspiration Rotary 

Minute 

March 3rd Stephen Dale Doug Jan Mark Stephen 

March 10th  Mark Lee Brian Joy James Mark 

March 17th NA NA Don Rachel Don Greg 

March 24th  

March 31st 

Mike W. 

Michael R. 

Doug 

James 

Troy 

David L. 

Mike W. 

Michael R. 

Rachel 

Cor 

Shawn 

James 

 

For all the photos from the past month, check out our Facebook Page here: 

https://www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Service Above Self: Terry Fox 1958-1981 
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